

Dear Granby Gator Parents and Staff,

As we head into the year-end, we are reminded how grateful we are for the support of our amazing Granby Gator families. Thank you for all that you do to support our children!

As you make your year-end giving plans, we hope you will consider including a contribution toward an improved playground for our school. If you have already donated – thank you! If not, we hope you will consider a gift. Remember that your gift may be tax-deductible.

The Granby PTA is looking forward to being able to provide a much-needed new playground for our children to learn and grow. To date, we have raised over \$14,000 toward our \$60,000 goal.

We know there are a lot of worthy causes to support and we are grateful for your consideration.

*	
Yes, I want to support a new playground at Granby Elementary for our kids!	
Enclosed is my contribution of:\$25\$50	\$100\$250\$500Other \$
Please make checks payable to: Granby Elemen	
Address	
City, State, Zip Email	Phone
Homeroom Teacher(s)	

Please return this form with your gift to your child's homeroom teacher. If you wish to make a gift during winter break, please mail to:

Your gift will make a difference to our kids! Thank you!

Tamra Haurani 7598 Southview Court, Columbus, OH 43235 248-212-8132